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May 1, 2025 

Dear Sierra High Class of 2025 Parents and Guardians, 
There are only a few weeks of school remaining in the school year!  This letter is being sent to inform you of some upcoming 
activities that we feel may be important for your senior student. 

 
Listed below are some upcoming important dates that seniors need to be aware of and are encouraged to attend: 

 May 9-10 – “Grad Nite” at Disneyland  
 May 14 – Senior Awards Night 7:00 pm in the cafeteria 
 May 16 – Deadline for ALL college-bound seniors to request final transcript at www.parchment.com 
 May 20 – Baccalaureate 6:00 pm at Sierra High School Cafeteria (nondenominational service)      

Students and their parents are invited to attend this event 
 May 21 – Senior Sunset 7:00 pm seniors meet at the Baseball Field  
 May 22 – *Mandatory Senior Class Breakfast/Graduation Practice starting at 8:30 am  
 May 22 – Graduation Ceremony 7:00 pm (arrive between 6:00 - 6:15 pm and report to the large gym) 

A reminder to leave cell phones and any non-district regalia with your parents during the ceremony 
 May 22 - Sober Grad 10:30 pm – 2:30 am at Boomers in Modesto, Deadline to pay May 16th  

Contact Thaera Schluer – thaera18@aol.com 
 

Seniors will be graduating at the Daniel Teicheira Memorial Stadium at 7:00 pm on Thursday, May 22,2025. They will receive 9 
tickets beginning May 21st and must be clear on the Senior Clear List.  There will be no extra tickets. 

• Adults and children over 2 will need a ticket to enter, please do not save seats for late arrivals.  
• Parking is extremely limited and will fill up quickly. 
• No sitting or standing along the fence line. All guests must be seated in the bleachers.  
• Food and drinks are prohibited in the stands. 
• No balloons, beach balls or noise makers are allowed in the stadium. 
• The intent of Sierra High School is that our event is dignified and honorable. 

 
We will advise our seniors that they do not have to participate if they object to the ceremonial aspect of graduation.  We will 
encourage everyone to conduct their celebrations after the ceremony.  We are asking you, as parents/guardians, to support us in 
this solemn event by discussing behavioral expectations with your student.  It is also important that students realize invited family 
and friends will be in attendance to watch them receive their diploma, and we do not want anyone to be embarrassed by 
inconsiderate or inappropriate actions of other graduates during the ceremony. 

 
It is the policy of Sierra High that all graduates clear their absences (including single periods), bills, fines, Saturday Schools, and other 
obligations by May 22, at 8:30 AM if they plan to participate in the ceremony.  We will post the Senior Clear List every week 
beginning May 1st and update the list frequently.  It is the responsibility of the senior to check this list at each posting to make sure 
they are clear and remain so.   

 
If you have any questions about graduation, please contact my secretary, Paula at (209) 858-7413.  It is our sincere hope that our 
graduation ceremony will be memorable and honorable.  I look forward to seeing you on the evening of May 22nd as we honor the 
SHS Class of 2025! 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Clark 
Steve Clark 
Sierra High School Principal 

http://www.parchment/

